
  

 

Date: January 31, 2022 

Submitted by: Legislative Services Division 

Subject: Delegation Response – Inlet Theatre Music Series 

 

At the December 7, 2021 Council meeting, Council received a delegation from the organizers of 

the proposed Inlet Theatre Music Series (Attachment 1).  The delegation requested that an 

Inlet Theatre Music Series be established in partnership with the City and that the rental fees be 

waived as an in-kind donation.  Council passed the following resolution: 
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THAT the delegation request be placed on a subsequent Council agenda for 

consideration. 

 

The delegation request will be on the agenda for consideration at the February 8, 2022 Regular 

Council meeting. 

 

Council direction is requested. 

Attachment(s) 

1. Delegation Request – Inlet Theatre Music Series. 
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